
 

Reminder: Important Considerations 
When Completing New Applications 
 
Get paid faster by submitting your apps in good order. 
 
As per state regulations, all sections of the new life insurance application must be 
completed for the app to be in good order. To help us meet these regulatory standards, 
please take special note of the following. Remember—apps in good order help increase 
turnaround time and get you paid faster! 
 
Questions 1, 2, 3, and 4 
All information, including phone numbers and social security numbers, must be filled 
in—even if the information repeats over the course of these questions. 
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Questions 9 and 10 
Be sure to inform clients that they need all beneficiary information ready, including 
address and Social Security number. All parts of these questions must be completely 
filled in (again, even if this information repeats several times).  
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Question 17 
This question refers to the application being either C.O.D. (Cash on Delivery; the owner 
will pay in the near future, in good faith) or a Temporary Life Insurance Agreement 
(TIA; the owner is paying at time of application).  
 
If the application is C.O.D., check the C.O.D. box. If the application is a TIA, please 
mark the TIA box, fill out a corresponding TIA form, and include payment with the 
application. (Please note that if the client is choosing to pay via Electronic Funds 
Transfer, an EFT form must also be included.) 
 

 
 
It is not in good order to check the C.O.D. box and include a TIA form in the application. 

 
 
Thank you for your patience with these regulations, and thank you for your 
business! If you have questions, please contact your New Business team. 
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